
State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

October 26, 1989 

Mr. P. C. Christiansen 
P. 0. Box 100 
Phelps, WI 54554 

Carroll D. Besadny 
Secretary 

5301 Rib Mountain Drive 
Wausau, Wisconsin 54401 

(715)359-4522 

File Ref. 4430 

Subject: Partial Analyses Data, Sylvan Products Corporation, CTH E, 
Phelps, Wisconsin 

Dear Mr. Christiansen; 

The Department is in receipt of your letter of 10/18/89. The Department 
recognizes that the location of the site is remote to the location of 
environmental contractors. The Department will take your request for an 
additional 30 days to complete the requests of the Department's 10/11/89 
letter under consideration. The Department expects that no unnecessary delays 
occur in addressing this matter and that the discharges are stopped and the 
drums recontainerized as soon as possible. 

Enclosed are copies of the analyses done for volatile organic compounds (VOCs) 
on contaminated soil from beneath drums marked S-23 & S-27. The drum numbers 
were field assigned by me for inventory purposes. Also enclosed is an 
evidence receipt for the samples that I took during my site visit. As further 
analyses are completed a copy of the results will be forwarded to you. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please call me at (715) 848-2201. 

Sincerely, , 
1 

\ 

e£tw~.~ 
Richard R. Eakins 
Hazardous Waste Specialist 

Enc. 
cc: G. Kulibert/A. Wilson, Rhinelander 

R. Jacobson, Rhinelander 
SW/3, Spills 


